
 

 

 

Press release 
February 19, 2024 

Invitation to Stendörren's presentation of the year-end report 
2023 
Stendörren publishes its year-end report for January–December 2023 on Friday February 23 at 07.00 CET and 
invites you to a webcast presentation and telephone conference on the same day at 10.00 CET. The company's CEO 
Erik Ranje and CFO Per-Henrik Karlsson will present the interim report and answer questions. The presentation is 
held in Swedish. 
 
The phone number to participate in the conference call: +46 8 5052 0017. Then dial meeting ID: #826 3167 6110. 
To ask a question to the CEO or CFO, please press *9 on the phone. To withdraw the question, you can do so by 
pressing *9. 
 
The presentation will be a webcast 
Link to the webcast: https://www.finwire.tv/webcast/stendorren-fastigheter/arssrapport2023/ 
The presentation and webcast will be available at www.stendorren.se after the conference call. 
 
Time: Friday February 23, at 10.00 CET. 
 
For more information, please contact:  
Erik Ranje, CEO, +46 (0)70-308 52 09, erik.ranje@stendorren.se  or  
Per-Henrik Karlsson, CFO, +46 (0)72-158 70 92, per-henrik.karlsson@stendorren.se or visit www.stendorren.se/en/ 
 
 
Stendörren Fastigheter AB (publ) 
Stendörren Fastigheter AB (publ) is an expansive property company listed on Nasdaq Stockholm Mid Cap. 
Our business concept is to create profitable growth in net asset value by managing, developing and 
acquiring properties and building rights within logistics, warehouse and light industry in Nordic growth 
regions. When commercially viable, we rezone such existing properties and thereby create residential 
building rights for further development and management, mainly in Greater Stockholm and the rest of 
the Mälardalen region. 
 
For more information about Stendörren Fastigheter AB (publ), see: http://www.stendorren.se/en/ 
 
 


